Denver Public Schools

CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER
Tel 720-423-3200
www.dpsk12.org



June 7, 2011

City and County of Denver Community Planning and Development Planning Services Plan Implementation 201 S. Colfax Avenue, Department 205 Denver, Colorado 80202

RE: Application of Zone Map Amendment

Dear Members of the Planning Board, Special Committees and City Council:

This letter is in support of the Application for Zone Map Amendment for the Gove Community School Property (4050 East 14th Avenue, Denver, Colorado) submitted by National Jewish Health on, or about, June 17, 2011.

Please be advised that the School District No. 1 in the City and County of Denver and State of Colorado (Denver Public Schools) closed on the sale of the Gove Middle School property to National Jewish Health on May 23, 2011. Therefore, National Jewish Health is the owner of record which is why they are submitting the zone map amendment.

Denver Public School is in full support of National Jewish Health's zone map amendment application.

Sincerely,

David Suppes

Chief Operating Officer